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              Boldmere Junior School – Newsletter 
                 COFIELD ROAD,  SUTTON COLDFIELD, B73 5SD 

                  Telephone:  464 3656      Fax:  0121 464 1344 

                    Website:   www.bldmerej.bham.sch.uk 

  

                                                        
This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and expects 

all staff and volunteers to share this commitment 

 

  

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians       9 October 2018 

           No 6 

General Information 
 

Music Lessons 
A reminder that if your child receives music lessons in school, this term’s fees (Autumn 

Term) are due via ParentPay.  If your child is new to music lessons, you will have been sent a 

Music Contract for you to sign and return to the school office.  If your child has received a 

taster session and you have not been sent a Music Contract, please contact the school office. 

 

Forthcoming Events 
 

School Photographer – individual photographs -10 October 2018 
A reminder that the photographer will be coming into school TOMORROW (Wednesday 10 

October 2018) to take individual photographs of the children.  As soon as we receive the 

photograph proofs, we will send them out to you.  The photographer will also be offering the 

opportunity for parents/guardians to have family photographs taken from 8.15 am until 

8.45 am.  These will take place in the junior school main hall. 

 

ITP/OPP Review Meetings 
A reminder that if your child is on our Special Needs Register, then the review meetings will 

be held on Monday 15 and Thursday 18 October, during the school day.  You will by now 

have received confirmation of your date and time. 

 

Parents Evening – Wednesday 17 October 2018 4-7.30 pm 
Letters have been sent out with all children regarding the above parents evening.   

Please return your appointment request slip as soon as possible to your child’s class teacher as 

time slots are taken up very quickly.  Copies are also available on the school website.  Please 

note that you will be allocated a 5 minute slot within the time slot requested.  If you have 

more than one child at the junior school, please fill in an appointment request slip for 

each child. 

 

France Trip 2018 – year 6 – European Health Card 
If your child is attending the above trip and you have not already done so, please send in their 

European Health Card to the school office.  This card can be applied for online, free of 

charge. 

 

France Week – Year 6 in School – French café – Friday 26 October 
For those year 6 children  who are not attending the France Trip, a number of activities are 

being organised in school during that week and more information will be circulated as soon as 

possible.  However, the year 6 children will be running a French Café in school on 

Friday 26 October from 9.30 am until 10.30 am.  Parents/guardians are invited to attend 
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this café, where refreshments will be served.  If you are able to attend, please fill in the 

slip at the end of this newsletter and return it to the school office asap. 

 

Weighing and Measuring – Year 6 – change of date 
A reminder that the NHS will be coming into school on Monday 19 November 2018. Letters 

were circulated to the children last week to bring home.  If you wish to opt out of this, please 

advise the school office in writing. 

 

6U’s Class Assembly – WEDNESDAY 17 October 2018 – 9.05 am 
A reminder that parents/guardians of children in 6U are invited to their class assembly on 

WEDNESDAY 17 October.  The assembly will last approximately 40 minutes.  We look 

forward to seeing you then but appreciate that not all parents/guardians will be able to attend 

due to family or work commitments. 

 

PTA News – including information regarding Bonfire Night (9th Nov) 
Thanks to everyone who came to the PTA AGM last week. It was fabulous to have new 

reception parents attending. Thank you to everyone who stepped up and took on a new role 

within the committee. Remember, remember the 9th of November!  Tickets for our 

fireworks extravaganza will be appearing on our www.pta-events.co.uk/boldmere ticket page 

in the next week. Keep your eyes open for them. The event has completely sold out for the 

last three years so please get your tickets early. This event can only run with volunteers. If 

you would like to help please contact us at boldmere.pta@gmail.com 

 

 

 

Mrs N Silverwood 
Head of School 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

French Café – Friday 26 October 2018 – from 9.30 am until 10.30 am – Year 6 
 

Parents/guardians of children in year 6 who are not attending the French trip, are invited to join their 

child at the French café, which will be held at the junior school (main hall), from 9.30 am until 10.30 

am, when refreshments will be served. 

 

Name of my child …………………………………………………………..class ……………. 

 

I/we are able to attend the above event           (please indicate numbers)  ……….. 

 

I/we are unable to attend the above event 

 

 

Signature of Parent/Guardian ………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Information regarding other activities taking part during the week in school will be sent out shortly. 
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